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To:
Financial Policies and Procedures (FPP) Advisory Committee
From:
Leanne Emm, Associate Commissioner

Public School Finance Unit

Date:
October 13, 2014
Re:
Financial Transparency: Implementation Status of House Bill 14-1292
House Bill 14-1292 set forth requirements for local education providers (school districts, BOCES, charter schools, Charter School Institute) to begin reporting financial information tied to individual schools.
The Financial Policies and Procedures (FPP) Advisory Committee formed a sub-committee, which has worked diligently on developing recommendations on how best to implement the requirements of H.B. 1292, including: recommendations that will be the least burdensome to school districts.  The following items are important discussion topics for the Oct. 31, Financial Policies and Procedures Advisory Committee meeting.  A link to the sub-committee’s work is here.
1. Standard Website Templates – Per CRS 22-44-304(4) Beginning July 1, 2015 all LEPs must use a standard website template to display required financial transparency information.  The required financial transparency material to be posted on LEP websites is different for each year beginning     July 1st, 2015.  The sub-committee has developed recommended templates for each year, and these templates will be reviewed and discussed at the Oct. 31 meeting:

	Financial Transparency: Required Website Content by Year

	July 1, 2015
	July 1, 2016
	July 1, 2017

	• District Budget Document
• Uniform Budget Summary Sheet
• Financial Audit
• Quarterly Financial Statements 
• Salary Schedules or Policies
• Accounts Payable Check Registers
• Credit/Debit/P-Card Statements
• Any Investment Performance Reports
• Use Webpage Template for July 1, 2015
	• District Budget Document
• Uniform Budget Summary Sheet
• Financial Audit
• Quarterly Financial Statements 
• Salary Schedules or Policies
• Accounts Payable Check Registers
• Credit/Debit/P-Card Statements
• Any Investment Performance Reports
• Use Webpage Template for July 1, 2016
• Individual School Site Level Reporting Template (Proposed Excel file to be posted by district on district's website)
	• District Budget Document
• Uniform Budget Summary Sheet
• Financial Audit
• Quarterly Financial Statements 
• Salary Schedules or Policies
• Accounts Payable Check Registers
• Credit/Debit/P-Card Statements
• Any Investment Performance Reports
• Use Webpage Template for July 1, 2017
• Individual School Site Level Reporting Template (Proposed Excel file to be posted by district on district's website)


2. Financial Transparency Icon – To easily arrive at required financial transparency information on LEP websites, the sub-committee proposes that every LEP take one of two approaches:

a. Use a standard financial transparency icon which is clearly visible somewhere on the LEP’s website homepage.  When the icon is clicked, a user will be taken to the Standard Website Template which displays all required financial transparency information.

b. Create a hyperlink labeled “Financial Transparency” which is clearly visible on the LEP’s website homepage.  When the hyperlink is clicked, a user will be taken to the Standard Website Template which displays all required financial transparency information.

Either option is acceptable, as long as the icon or hyperlink is clearly visible on the LEP’s homepage.  The size and location of the icon is up to the LEP.  The sub-committee is soliciting feedback on the four icons below, to be discussed at the Oct. 31 meeting: FPP_Feedback@cde.state.co.us
                         Icon 1

      Icon 2

                     Icon 3

                Icon 4
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3. Individual School Site Level Reporting – Per CRS 22-44-105 (4)(e)(I) LEPs will be required to post FY15-16, and subsequent years financial data which will include individual school sites.  An Request For Proposal will be issued to select a software vendor.  Annually this vendor will compile financial data from LEP websites to create a meaningful and clear website view, that enables interested parties to make comparisons between school districts, individual schools, charter schools, BOCES and the Charter School Institute.
In order to facilitate the software vendor to easily access LEP financial data, the sub-committee is discussing options for using a standardized Excel file - a file which will be posted by the LEP annually.  The first posting will occur early 2017.
4. Looking Ahead – The next FPP sub-committee meeting is Oct. 15.  Feedback on any of the information covered in this status update is welcomed.  Additionally, please familiarize yourself with the requirements of H.B. 1292 prior to the FPP meeting on Oct. 31.  This will ensure an informed and productive discussion.
Please email feedback to: FPP_Feedback@cde.state.co.us
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